SNEA/CHQ/CMD/2018-21/32
              Dated 02.09.2019.

To


Shri. P. K Purwar,

Chairman and Managing Director, 

BSNL, New Delhi.

Sub: Resolution passed in the Central Working Committee meeting of Sanchar Nigam Executives’ Association (SNEA) held at Bangalore from 29th to 31st August, 2019 on Superannuation Benefits to BSNL directly recruited employees.
Respected Sir,
The CWC meeting of SNEA held at Bangalore from 29th to 31st August, 2019 held detailed discussion regarding the retirement benefits and Social Security for BSNL directly recruited employees. 30% Superannuation benefits is the only social security available for them. As of now, 25% contribution is made by BSNL and another 3% was promised by March, 2019. However this commitment of BSNL management is not implemented so far. This is an outstanding issue of 2nd PRC recommendations. After detailed discussion, the CWC unanimously resolved as follows.

Resolution:

The CWC meeting of SNEA held at Bangalore from 29th to 31st August, 2019 discussed BSNL contribution towards 30% Superannuation benefits, the only Social Security measure available for BSNL directly recruited employees. CWC unanimously resolved that the 3% additional contribution assured by the BSNL management is to be implemented at the earliest. BSNL shall accord highest priority for contribution towards 30% Superannuation benefits as per DPE guidelines.
.
With kind regards,
   (Sebastin. K)






(A. A. Khan)

General Secretary





  President
Copy to: 

1. Shri. Sheetla Prasad Tripathi, DIR(CM), BSNL Board, for information and n/a pl. 
2. Shri. Sourabh Tyagi, PGM(Estt), BSNL CO for information and n/a please. 

3. Shri. A. K. Gupta, GM(SR), BSNLCO for information and n/a please. 
